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P60s for 2020-21 are now available

P60s for the tax year ending 5 April 2021 have now been published on the council’s e-payslip portal. All employees who were employed as of 5 April 2021 are entitled to a P60.

To view your P60, please go to https://epayslips.bradford.gov.uk/ 

As with previous years, your P60 will only be available to view electronically – Bradford Council’s Payroll & Pension Liaison Service will not be issuing any paper P60s. 

Having electronic P60s reduces our use of paper and saves postage costs. It is also more convenient to members of staff as it is accessible anywhere where you have internet access, such as at work, at home on your own computer, smartphone or tablet device.

If you or a member of your team, are not able to log into their account on the e-payslip system, please follow the instructions on the home page of the e-payslip portal. 

Further information on the e-payslip portal can be found on our BSO Payroll and Pension Liaison Service Resources web page or by clicking on this link. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need any further help or support, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01274 432428. 
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